
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22nd May 2014 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Promoting Healthy Relationship Workshop  

There will be a workshop led by the Future Theatres Company on Monday 2nd June 2014 for all 
Year 10 students.   
 
The workshop forms part of our Sex and Relationships Curriculum and will focus on the 
pressures young people face in relationships as well as Gender inequality and how to challenge 
it. 
 
The hour long session will be theatre based and students will participate in character work with 
trained actors.  
 
Safeguards are in place to ensure the workshops are appropriate to the age of the audience 
and are in line with the Catholic Ethos of the school. However, if you have any queries or 
concerns please do not hesitate to contact Mr O’Donoghue, Head of Learning for Year 10 or 
myself. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Ms C. Laws 
Deputy Headteacher 

 

 


